
 

 

July 21, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Prospective Bidder: 
 
 
The State of Nebraska, Department of Transportation is issuing the following Request for Information (RFI):  
 
Solicitation Number: R229-23 
Service:  Broadband Infrastructure Programs 
Opening Date:  09/01/23, See Schedule of Events under Section I of the RFI 
Buyer:   Brandy Henke 
 
A copy of RFI #R229-23 and all information relevant to this RFI including addenda and/or amendments may be 
obtained from the State Purchasing Bureau website at: 
 

https://das.nebraska.gov/materiel/purchasing/R229-23/RFI%20R229-23.html  
                                                                
It is the responsibility of the bidder to check this site for other pertinent information and any mandatory 
requirements.  All information relevant to this RFI, including addenda and/or amendments that may be 
issued prior to the opening date, will be posted to the website. 
 
RFI responses must be in a sealed envelope that indicates the RFI Number and Opening Date.  Sealed responses 
must be received in the Nebraska Department of Transportation on or before the date and time indicated in the 
Schedule of Events, at which time responses will be publicly opened.   RFI response may be sent to: 
 

Mailing Address: 
(via mailing USPS) 
Nebraska Department of Transportation 
Operations Division 
PO Box 94759 
Lincoln, NE 68509-4759 

OR 

Physical Location: 
(for all other forms of delivery) 
Nebraska Department of Transportation  
Operations Division 
5001 S. 14th Street, Building #00101 
Lincoln, NE 68512 

 
Any problems accessing the website regarding the above-mentioned RFI should be e-mailed to Brandy Henke at 
NDOT.ProcurementServices@nebraska.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brandy Henke 

 
Brandy Henke 
Procurement Contracts Officer 
Operations Division 
Nebraska Department of Transportation 
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